COPY
LLOYD’'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

15th January, 1960.

Dear Sirs,

éssn. (H) 8s8. "HYALINA"

With reference to my letter of the 23rd
September last it is concluded that this ship is
still laid up, but I shall be glad if you will
confirm that this is so.

I take this opportunity to remind you that
the Special Survey became due at the end of last
month and that the liain Boiler Survey and Donkey
% Boiler Survey will become due at the end of next
Y March.

Yours faithfully,

House
Pries, 0lork to thé)\

_‘§rg. Shell Tankers Ltd.,
PON, L.C.5. Clussific: tion Committee. 3 
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